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Celebration of Worship

Order of Service
August 25th @ 11:00am

Prelude

Call to Worship Chotr “Come, Just As You Are”
Welcome & Announcements Jobn Solt
Hymn of Praise Sine Jesus Came Into My Heart P.441
Pastoral Prayer Pastor Charles Rikard
Oftertory Hymn One Day P.193
Oftertory & Doxology P.253
Mr. Sonny’s Time Amy Morgan
Anthem The Cross Of Christ Will Stand
Sermon “Jesus Always Comes Through” Mark 7:24-37

Invitation Hymn Let Jesus Come into Your Heart P.311

The tlowers are given by Betty Romano to the glory of God
and in loving memory of Mary C. Paxson’s birthday.

UPCOMING WEEK

SUNDAY: WEDNESDAY:
Sunday School @ 10:00am Bible Study @ 6:30pm
Worship Service @ 11:00am Choir Rehearsal @ 7:30pm
Children’s Ministry @ 10am-
12pm

Announcements

SPECIAL CALLED CONFERNECE
There will be a special called conference on Wednesday, September 4 at 7:30 pm for the

purposes of electing deacons and voting on the 2024-25 Nominating committee report.
BABY/CHlLD DEDICATION SERVICE

A Baby/child dedication service will be held on Sunday, September 8th. If you have a
baby/child you would like to dedicate to the Lord, please contact the church office no later
than Tuesday, September 3rd.

A NOTE FROM THE DEACONS

Deacon election will be September 4. Please take a copy of the eligible men for election from
the back hall table for prayertul consideration.

BAPTIST MENS BREAKFAST

The Baptist men’s breakfast will be on September 1st at 8:00am.

CHOIR

Introduction to Hanging of the Greens music is next Wednesday. Come join us!

CHURCH OFFICE
The church office will be closed Monday, September 2nd in observance of Labor day.

DEACONS MEETING

The next Deacons meeting will be on Tuesday, September 3rd at 7:30pm.

WEDNESDAY AFTERSCHOOL PROGRAM

The Wednesday afterschool program will begin on September 11th. Transportation to
the church will be provided from Shawboro Elementary School. Students that do not

attend Shawboro may be dropped off after 2:45 p.m. Please complete a permission slip
as soon as possible. It can be found online or paper copies can be found on the back hall
table and returned to the church office, Amy Morgan or Megan Meredith. A
permission slip must be filled out before your child is allowed
to attend. Please be sure to send a separate note to your child's
school to allow permission for the church vehicles to pick up
your child on Wednesday afternoons. If you are interested in
volunteering please fill out the insert in the bulletin and

drop it in the offering plate. A member of the children's
council will contact you with further information.




